St. Pat's Pulse

Volume 7, Issue 10

December 19th, 2012

Upcoming St. Patrick
School Events:

Dec. 19
Christmas concert for parents & community @ 12:30.
Non-perishable food item OR donation for food bank.

Dec. 20
-Christmas Mass @ 9:00
-Crazy Christmas sweater day
& activities in afternoon

-Deadline to complete TTFM survey
-Last day of school before Christmas holidays.
-Wear your pajamas!
-Santa visits from 12:45-1:30

Jan. 7
First Day back to school

Jan. 14

Dec. 21

JK Registration will take place from 9:00—4:00. If you know someone who was born in 2009 and would make a great addition to our school, please tell them to visit us on the 14th.

Jan. 25 Grade 8 Graduation photographs by Lifetouch photography (in the morning)

Jan. 29 Catholic School Council meeting @ 6pm

Feb. 4
Bottle drive fundraiser for
Grade 7 & 8 educational trip

From the Principal's Desk

Tell Them From Me
Friday is the final day
to complete this important survey. Please take
a few minutes to complete it. The survey can
be accessed at:
www.tellthemfromme.com.
Once you access the
secure website, you
will see a box asking
you for a username and
password:

Username: drfv6733 Password: pvsch

<u>Christmas Activities</u> <u>Thursday December 20</u>

- Crazy Christmas Sweater dress up day
- Special school-wide Christmas activities from 12:45-3:00

Friday December 21

- Pajama dress up day
- 9:00-9:30 Christmas morning breakfast in the gym (muffins, hot chocolate, candy canes)
- 12:45-1:30 Visit with Santa

- Candygrams distributed
- Last day of School before holidays

Monday January 7

• First day of school for 2013!

JK Registration
Do you know someone who was born in 2009 and would make a great addition to the St. Pat's family? JK registration will be held on Monday January 14th. We look forward to seeing you!

Hot Lunch Program
We are thrilled to be
able to offer hot lunch 4
days each week in January. Hot lunch will be
available from Monday—Thursday. Special thanks to Ms. Lynn
& Mrs. Ward!

Graduation Pictures
On Friday January 25th,
we invite all Grade 8
students to get their
graduation photograph

taken. Pictures will be taken in the library in the morning. If you are in Grade 8, please try to be present on Jan. 25th.

Christmas Masses
A reminder that St. Patrick Church will offer
Mass on Christmas Eve
at 5 p.m. and again at
9:00 p.m. Christmas
Day Mass will take
place at 10:00 a.m.

Curling Program
The students from
Grade 4-8 will be participating in a curling
program in January.
They will have a one
hour lesson in class and
then will be going to
the curling club for two
1-hour sessions.
Gr. 4/5 Jan. 14, 15, 17
Gr. 5/6 Jan. 21, 22, 24
Gr. 7/8 Jan. 28, 29, 31
There is no cost for this
program.

On behalf of the staff, I wish you a wonderful and blessed Christmas.

Gretchen Morgan